

November 9, 2023

2:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Bell's Brewery, 355 East Kalamazoo Ave, Kalamazoo, MI RSVP to Melissa Mullins at 269.382.7821 or mmullins@kalsee.com by October 30th

The Southwest Chapter of Credit Unions will be supporting three families in need this holiday season. We would deeply appreciate your donations to ensure these families have a joyous holiday. In addition, all 50/50 raffle proceeds will go towards supporting the families.

Join us for memorable conversations, laughter, and walk away with new relationships! Light appetizers and two drink tickets will be provided.



